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| urge you to oppose this bill. I have benefitted from our current vote-by-mail system
for every election since | moved to Oregon 28 years ago. Having previously lived in a
state with stand-in-line voting only, | know from experience that it is a hardship for
many to have to vote in person. Vote by mail is safe, secure, and allows voting to be
accessible to those who would not be able to stand in line to vote on a specific day,
either for work schedules, child or elder care needs, physical limitations,
transportation needs, sudden illness, travel... Removing vote by mail would
disenfranchise many Oregonians and make our elections less fair. Please vote no on
this bill.



